CoMMUNICATIONS WORKERS OF AMERICA ¢
LocaL 1168, AFL-CIO

BGMC Bargaining Unit Members

It has been brought to our attention that on Tuesday,
February 6, 2018 from approximately 6:00 am to 7:45 am
an incident occurred involving a malfunctioning entry
gate into the MIGO parking ramp. Members called our
office and also discussed the issue at our steward’s
meeting.

Currently we are filing a Master Grievance with an
information request for any of our members who had to
use their PTO in order to compensate for any loss of time
on February 6, 2018 due to the MIGO entry gate
malfunction.

Anyone that received a counseling or a discipline due to
their tardiness on this date should not have the incident
counted towards tardiness.

Please contact Ron Hosinski, CWA Local 1168, Area Vice
President @ 716-639-1168 so that you may be included
in the grievance settlement.
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